RESOLUTION
Environmental Advisory Committee

May 15, 2000 2:00 PM 

During its most recent meeting, the Environmental Advisory Committee

discussed the issue of whether or not the appliances chosen for new

building projects on campus should be required to have the EPA EnergyStar

label.  Since the EnergyStar label is a widely accepted minimum standard

for environmental responsibility, the Committee adopted the following

resolution:

The Environmental Advisory Committee recommends that the appliances

chosen for new student housing have the EPA EnergyStar

label. The committee believes that conforming to the EPA EnergyStar

standard is an important  step towards making Carleton a more

environmentally responsible community.

